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Grand Knightõs Message 
Sisters and Brother's in Christ, 

Happy New Year to all 

my brother Knights and 

Columbiettes, As we 

move forward to the year 

2018 I look forward in 

working with you in 

building  Our Saint Killian 

council 2204. The New Year  Rings in with 

change of heart, As we keep the birth of our 

Lord close to us and never let him leave our 

side.  I am grateful for being a part of this 

council and I hope together we can grow this 

membership. 

 Our annual Christmas party was  was a nice 

turnout, Thanks to all who helped out and 

participated .A special thanks to Le Mer 

decorating crew who did a fine job with the 

Hall.  In recognition for his countless hours 

(Continued on page 11) 

Chaplainõs Message 

My dear Brother Knights and 

Sister Columbiettes ,  

Greetings of the Christmas 

Season. HAPPY HEW YEAR 

filled with blessings from Jesus.  

 

Fr.Augustine Fernando ( Gus) 

Columbiette Chatter  

 

Dear Sister Columbiettes,  

I am so sorry I missed our 

December meeting.  I hope 

everyone had a blessed and 

joyous Christmas with all of 

your family and friends.  I want to thank 

everyone who brought in unwrapped baby 

gifts.  They will be truly appreciated by 

whomever will receive these generous 

gifts.   

 

It was nice to see many of you at the 

Christmas Luncheon.  Thank you again to 

Jackie for chairing the luncheon. Everyone 

(Continued on page 5) 

One last attempt to sneak a baby past Fr Gus in 

2017 fails. On his 1st birthday, this little brings 

such joy to a priest some 77 years his senior. 

May the God of peace bless them both.  
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  Editors Corner   
The Mariner will be printed 

once a month with one issue 

for the months of July and Au-

gust, for a total of eleven (11) 

issues by and for the Farming-

dale Council #2204, Knights 

of Columbus. Meetings are 

held on the 1st and 3rd Tues-

days of each month in the 

Council Hall located at the 

intersection of Morton Street 

and Garity Place. The mailing 

address is 1 Morton Street,  

Farmingdale, NY  11735-

4340. 

The deadline for material for 

publication in the Mariner is 

the Friday that follows the 3rd 

Wednesday of the prior month.  

PLEASE keep this deadline in 

mind for articles you wish to 

have publish in the Mariner. 

     Good of the Order   

Brothers those in need will always be 

with us. If you can remember to bring  

some kind of dry or can goods, such as 

tuna, vegetables, pasta cereal etc., to 

each meeting, the Council will arrange 

to get this food to the Parish Pantry. 

   We must always have new members 

flowing into our ranks and it is your 

privilege and your duty as a Knight of 

Columbus to recruit and retain the 

strength your needs to carry on the 

great works so well begun. You know 

as well as I do that there are many fine 

unselfish Catholic gentleman who 

would be Knights if we would but give 

them a word of suggestion and lead 

them towards our banner. I appeal to 

each and everyone of you to select one 

man that you deem worthy and lead 

him to us. Brotherôs please communi-

cate to the Council that a Brother or 

family member is ill.  

Sick and Distressed     

  Please keep the following Knights, Columbiettes, Family members and Friends in your prayers. Please also keep 

in your prayers all others who have requested our prayers, but due to miscommunications or timing, are not listed. 

God knows who they are and a simple thought to include them is sufficient. 

Sick 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Recently Deceased 

 
 
 

 

 

Please inform the Grand Knight, Deputy Grand Knight, Financial Secretary of Any 

Brother that is Sick or has Passed Away. 

Father McGivney 

Pray for US 

ALDO CELOTTO 

HALE HEMINGWAY 

EMMA ZILNICKI 

THOMAS SCOTTO 

 

MARY LANGIS 

TAGLIENTI FAMILY 

GALLARHER FAMILY 

BRIGHTMAN FAMILY 

 

FERRAZOLLI FAMILY 

HUGH GILMORE 
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List of Upcoming Important Dates  
 

JANUARY-2018  
  6ðTHE EPIPHANY 
  9ðBiz Meeting, Council #2204, 7:30PM 

Officers meeting directly FOLLOWING 
15ðMARTIN LUTHER KING JR DAY 
19ðMarch For Life, Washington, DC 
23ðSocial Meeting, 1 Morton St, 7PM/ Corporation 

meeting directly FOLLOWING  
 

FEBRUARY-2018  
  6ðBiz Meeting, Council #2204, 7:30PM 

Officers meeting directly FOLLOWING 
10ðColumbietteôs Valentines Dinner Dance, 1 Morton 

St  
14ðASH WEDNESDAY 
20ðSocial Meeting, 1 Morton St, 7PM/ Corporation 

meeting directly FOLLOWING  
 

You will be notified of any changes as soon as possible.  

All Officers meetings will be held at the Council Hall  

Happy Birthday Brotherõs  

February 

 

 

A Spiritual Thought from the Editor  
 

{ƻǳǊŎŜǎ ŀƴŘ aŀƪŜǳǇ ƻŦ [ǳƪŜΩǎ DƻǎǇŜƭ 
 

ор҈ ƻŦ [ǳƪŜΩǎ DƻǎǇŜƭ 
ŎƻƳŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ aŀǊƪΤ 
нл҈ ŎƻƳŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ v 
ŀƴŘ пл҈ ŎƻƳŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ 
[ όƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭ ǳƴƛǉǳŜ ǘƻ 
[ǳƪŜύΦ [ǳƪŜ ǳǎŜǎ ƳƻǊŜ 
ƻŦ Ƙƛǎ ƻǿƴ ǎƻǳǊŎŜ ό[ύ 
ǘƘŀƴ aŀǧƘŜǿ ǳǎŜǎ ƻŦ 
Ƙƛǎ ƻǿƴ ǎƻǳǊŎŜ όaύΦ  
¢Ƙƛǎ ƳŀƪŜǎ ǎŜƴǎŜ 
ǿƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ 
ǘƘŀǘ [ǳƪŜ ƘŀŘ 
ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘΣ 
άƛƴǾŜǎǝƎŀǝƴƎ 
ŜǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎ ŀŎŎǳǊŀǘŜƭȅ 
ŀƴŜǿ όмΥоύΤέ ƘŜ Ƴǳǎǘ 
ƘŀǾŜ ǳƴŎƻǾŜǊŜŘ ƳƻǊŜ 
ǇǊŜǾƛƻǳǎƭȅ ǳƴƪƴƻǿƴ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǘƘŀƴ ǘƘŜ ƻǘƘŜǊ 
ǎȅƴƻǇǝŎ DƻǎǇŜƭǎΦ 

[ǳƪŜ ƘŀŘ Ƴŀƴȅ ǘŀƭŜƴǘǎΦ IŜ ǿŀǎ ŀ DǊŜŜƪ-ǎǇŜŀƪƛƴƎ 
DŜƴǝƭŜ ǿƘƻ ǿŀǎ ŀ DƻŘ-ŦŜŀǊƛƴƎ ƳŀƴΣ ŀƴŘ ǿŀǎ ŀǧǊŀŎǘŜŘ 
ǘƻ WǳŘŀƛǎƳΦ !ŎŎƻǊŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ {ǘ WŜǊƻƳŜΣ ƘŜ ŎŀƳŜ ŦǊƻƳ 
!ƴǝƻŎƘΦ !ƴƻǘƘŜǊ ǎƻǳǊŎŜΣ ǘƘŜ !ƴǝ-aŀǊŎƛƻƴƛǘŜ tǊƻƭƻƎǳŜΣ 
[ǳƪŜ ǿŀǎ ƴŜǾŜǊ ƳŀǊǊƛŜŘ ŀƴŘ ŘƛŜŘ ƛƴ !ŎƘŀŜŀ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŀƎŜ 
ƻŦ упΦ aŀƛƴƭȅ ŀ ǇƘȅǎƛŎƛŀƴΣ ƘŜ ǿŀǎ ŀƭǎƻ ŀƴ ŀǊǝǎǘ όŀ 
ǇŀƛƴǘŜǊύΦ IŜ ƘŀŘ ǘŀƭŜƴǘǎ ŀǎ ŀƴ ŜƭƻǉǳŜƴǘ ǿǊƛǘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŀƴ 
ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ ǊŜǎŜŀǊŎƘŜǊΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ŀƭǎƻ ǎŀƛŘ ǘƘŀǘ [ǳƪŜ ŎŀǊǾŜŘ ŀ 
ǎǘŀǘǳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aŀŘƻƴƴŀ ǿƛǘƘ /ƘƛƭŘ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƭǎƻ ōŜŀǊǎ ǘƘŜ 
ƴŀƳŜ hǳǊ [ŀŘȅ ƻŦ DǳŀŘŀƭǳǇŜΣ ōǳǘ ǊŜǎƛŘŜǎ ƛƴ ŀ ǎƘǊƛƴŜ ƛƴ 
9ȄǘǊŜƳŀŘǳǊŀΣ {Ǉŀƛƴ όaƻǎǘ wŜǾ {Ŝŀƴ hΩaŀƭƭŜȅΦ ! 
IŀƴŘōƻƻƪ ƻŦ DǳŀŘŀƭǳǇŜΦ ²ŀƛǘŜ tŀǊƪΣ abΥ tŀǊƪ tǊŜǎǎΣ 
LƴŎΦ мффтΣ Ǉнп-нсύ 

(Continued on page 13) 

ñSt Lukeò 

By El Greco, ca 1602-1605 

From the Chairmanõs Desk 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR from the Suffolk Chapter! 

 

Greg Warnokowski, PGK,FDD,FCOB.PFN, FM 

Chapter Chairman, Suffolk Chapter 

Richard S Agrillo 

Richard H Haemmerle 

Leonard R Kelch 

Robert D Lamb 

John A Moruzzi 

John J O Shea 

Matthew J Paules 

Chris R Wider 
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Pro-Life Chairmanôs Report  
 

 

J OIN  US AT  OUR  WEEKLY  

PRO-L IFE  PRAYER  V IGIL  

Saturdays, 10:30AM -11:30AM  
 

Pray For the Babies & an END to Abortion 

Outside of the Massapequa Planned Parenthood  
(35 Carmans Road ïacross from the Westfield Mall) 

 

Paul J. Montenero, Pro-Life Chairman 
*paulj@clearcutcomputing.com    

(516-523-0373 

Contact Paul Montenero to reserve your seat on the St Kilian bus 


